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Award Winners 
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Layla S, Year 1- Leo D, Year 2- Freya W, Year 3- Mia F, 
Year 4- Alisha F, Year 5 – Damien C, Year 6- Leon M 

Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Jack A (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  

23rd November at 9.00am.  

Children in Need 2018 
Thank you for all your donations.  We have been able to donate £323.96 

Prizes for the best/most imaginatively dressed are: 
 Rec-Carter W, Y1-Lacie W, Y2-Daisy P, Y3-Ashton R, Y4-Kayden W, Y5-Alexa M, Y6-Cori B 

Y4/5 Hockey Club 
There are places at Hockey Club on a Tuesday night for children in Year 4 & 5.  

Come along and see if you like it. 

Y3/4 Multi-Sports 

On Tuesday our Y3 Y4 Multi-sports team went to the Southlands Sports Hall for a competition 

against other local primary schools. There were five skills tests, scoring points along the way for team 

effort in endurance, agility and ball skills. We came fourth out of four teams, but every team member 

had tried their hardest. Well done to Gracie-Lee, Philip, Robert, Talisha, Elaina, Tyler, Sophea, Veda, 

Harry and Kayden. 

Clubs 
Hockey Club is cancelled next week on Tuesday, 20th November. 

Y6 Boosters 

There will be no Year 6 booster on Tuesday, 20th November. 
Christmas Cards 

We have sent home the artwork for the Christmas cards.  These can only be ordered online at 
www.apfsorders.co.uk. You will need to enter the unique code which is on the back of the artwork 

and then follow the on-screen instructions. Orders must be placed by midnight on 20th November. 

Football Development Programme 
Are in next Friday working with Years 3, 4, 5 & 5. Please make sure PE Kits/track pants/trainers are 

in school for these sessions. 

Christmas Bingo -  Wednesday, 19th December 5.30-7.30pm 
We are having a non-uniform day on Friday, 14th December and asking for any 

donations of chocolate or Christmas chocolate. 
We will be sending a separate letter out nearer the date to request tickets for the bingo. 

Breakfast with Santa – Saturday, 1st December 
Slots fill up fast so make sure you book early to avoid disappointment. 

Parking 
Please do not park on the staff car park. This includes dropping off for Breakfast Club and 

picking up from afterschool clubs. 
 
 
 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Respect’ 

“Honour one another above yourself” Romans 12:10 



 
   

Date Event Details 
23.11.18 Flu Immunisation  

28.11.18 ALL CLUBS ARE CANCELLED Please arrange collection at 3.15pm 

5.12.18 KS2  Disco 3.30-5.15pm 

6.12.18 Rec/KS1 Disco 3.30-5.00pm 

10.12.18 Infant Nativity 2.00pm 

11.12.18 Infant Nativity 2.00 & 6.00pm 

12.12.18 Panto for Rec-Y6 Please return permission slip & £8 
contribution 

19/12/18 Christmas Bingo 5.30-7.30pm 

20.12.18 Christmas Lunch £2.20 if not entitled to FSM 

21.12.18 Closing for Christmas 2.15pm 

Clubs for Autumn 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y5/6 Football Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5 Hockey Club, Y5/6 Basketball Club,  

KS2 Choir Club (lunchtime),  
Wednesday – Homework, Y3/4 Football Club, Y2 Games Club, Y5 Coding Club 

Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Basketball Club  
Friday – Homework 

 

Primary Admission for September 2019 
If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2018 & 31 August 2019 they will start 
primary school in September 2019. You will still need to apply for a place even if your child 
attends a nursery linked to a primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th January 
2019.  www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are 

having difficulties. 
 

. Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 88%, Week 2 – 77%, Week 3 – 87.1% 
 

The winning class is Year 2 with 93.3% of children making The Magic 97. 
 

Parent Governor 

We have a vacancy for a parent governor.  You would 
need to be able to attend about 6 meetings over the year 
and will need to undertake a Discloure and Barring Service 
check.  If you are interested speak to Mrs Walters. 

Reporting your child 
Absent 

If your child is unwell and won’t 
be able to attend school, please 

contact school to inform us of the 
absence. This can be done by 

telephoning school and selecting 
option 1 or you can text us on 

07860030339. 
 

Church 
Every Wednesday 1.30pm, drop in for FREE refreshments and a chat in the vestry. 

Lunchtime Award  
Oliver M, Rec 
Layla C, Y2 
Ethan S, Y4 

 

Collection from School 
Please be patient with staff when a different person is 

collecting your child. They will always refer to the office 
if they are not sure as this is our policy to safeguard 
our pupils. We understand it can be frustrating to be 
left hanging around but we always put your child’s 

safety first. 


